
 

 

 

October 5, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,   

I am sending this information to you to let you know that the Department of Health will be at the school 

on Tuesday, October 27th to administer flu vaccinations to any student.  In order to receive the flu shot 

the attached consent form must be completed and returned to the Elementary/Middle School Office.  

Please be sure to complete all information, including the insurance information, on the attached form.  

At this time they will not be collecting a fee for these vaccinations as most insurance companies will 

cover the cost for these immunizations.  If your insurance company does not cover this charge, then the 

state will be submitting a bill to you for these charges.  If you would like your child to receive the flu 

shot, please return this form by Thursday, October 22nd.                                                                                                                                                         

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Shannon Dirk 

Elementary/Middle School Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 


